Update: FLBC & COVID-19
May 27th, 2020

Dear friends in Christ,

Grace and peace to you from God our creator, our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

Oh, what a time we are in! Atime we need to be reminded of Christs grace, love and peace more than
ever! On May 26, 2020, the Flathead Lutheran Bible Camp Board of Directors met and made the difficult decision
to change the focus of our programming for the Summer 2020 session. Instead of the children and youth
programming "as normal’, we will be hosting family and small group focused retreat- style programming. This
decision comes after careful discussion, research, advice from health agencies, and with copious hours of prayer.

Our goal of providing campers and guests with transformative, Christ-centered, fun, adventurous,
camping experiences, has not changed, and we are determined to make this an awesome summer of ministry.
Under the guidelines established by the CDC and the local health department, we will do our best to maintain a
safe and clean camp environment, as well as enforcing all the directives for social distancing, group size etc. We
will be in constant communication with the health department, and will make changes as necessary.

We will be transitioning into hosting family camp style retreats, where a family or other small groups
experience camp together. While here, a camp staff member will guide guests through the various activities that
camp offers (swimming, Bible study, worship, canoeing, archery, etc.!) If this is something that your family or your
church’s congregation, women'’s group, or youth group would be interested in learning more about, please reach
out to our office.

We know this is difficult news for many. We are praying for you. And thank you for remembering FLBC
in your prayers and with your gifts, during this difficult time. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at
office@flbc.net or 406-752-6602. God be with you.

God's love endures forever!
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Margie Fiedler
Executive Director
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